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Place and date: The Hague, May 19, 2016 
Concerning: Informal session COSAC plenary meeting 12 – 14 June  
Our reference: 2016Z09722/2016D20141 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Palling, 

 

In response to your letter of April 22nd, 2016 we would like to inform you as follows. On behalf of the 

House of Representatives and the Senate of the States-General, we have the honour to respond 

positively to your request for assistance in facilitating an informal discussion about sharing economy in 

the margins of the COSAC plenary meeting to take place from 12 – 14 June 2016 in The Hague. 

 

Please be informed that our historic conference venue, the Hall of Knights, contains no conference 

facilities. This will need to be arranged for your side event. Our staff will contact your committee staff 

about practical arrangements.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please contact us via parleu2016@staten-generaal.nl.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tuur Elzinga Mr Malik Azmani   

Chairman of the committee on  Chairman of the committee on 

European Affairs of the Senate European Affairs of the House of Representatives 

 

 


